CoOry.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

31lst January, 1933,

Dear 8ir,

With reference to your letter of the 21st instant
regarding the assignment of freeboards to vessels registered
inSpaimI have to inform you that I am in receipt of a letter

; é&*@& 26th instant, from the Inspection General, stating that
«foseav e :

svad Boe .
e and "GUERNICA" had been approved by the Inspecion General.
i s R . I am, Dear 8ir,
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the computations of freeboards for the steaumers "SEBASTIAN"

Yours faithfully,

pro Secretary.




